
NOTICE OF PROPOSALS

A world class city with a thriving and inclusive economy
where everyone can flourish.

St Andrews Drive 
(Sustainable Transport Route) Order 202_
Glasgow City Council propose to consider the  
introduction of a Traffic Regulation Order in terms of  
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984.
The main features of the proposals are:
1.	 Prohibition of waiting at anytime, together with  

prohibition of being in a two way cycle track on 
the south and east kerbline of St Andrews Drive 
from the junction of Shields Road to the junction of 
Titwood Road.

2.	 Corner/Junction protection on the north and west 
side of St Andrews Drive, no waiting for a distance 
of 10 metres from junction of the on the following 
roads, St Andrews Crescent, Maxwell Drive,  
Nithsdale Road, Hamilton Avenue, Sutherland  
Avenue, Springkell Avenue, Sherbrooke Avenue, 
Terregles Avenue, Titwood Road, this will be in  
operation 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

3.	 Corner/Junction protection, on both sides, no 
waiting for a distance of 10 metres from the junction 
with St Andrews Drive on the following roads,  
St Andrews Crescent, Maxwell Drive, Albert Drive, 
Aytoun Road, Nithsdale Road, Dalziel Drive,  
Hamilton Avenue, Sutherland Avenue, Springkell 
Avenue, Sherbrooke Avenue, Terregles Avenue,  
Titwood Road, this will be in operation 24 hours a 
day, 7 days a week.

Further information and copies of the draft Order, 
relevant map, statement of reasons and report can be 
viewed online at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro 
Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order 
must submit this in writing to Group Manager,  
Neighbourhoods and Sustainability, Technical Services, 
Exchange House, 231 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX 
or email sustainabletransport@glasgow.gov.uk and 
it must be received by Sunday 7 March 2021.
It is the responsibility of the person making the 
objection to ensure that the Council receive it by 
the date stated above.
Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a 
written submission state their name and address.  
All objections must be made in writing and must contain 
a written statement of the grounds of the objection. 
Support of the proposals can also be submitted using 
the above contact details.
If you require any further information, please  
email sustainabletransport@glasgow.gov.uk.
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